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April 22, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
 As we anticipate the end of a school year and begin to prepare for a new 
school year, we invite you to a meeting of Grade 6 and 7 students, Tuesday, April 28, 
at 6:30 pm in the school gym. 
 Mrs. MacGregor and I and the teachers will discuss plans for the Grade 7/8 
school trip for June 2016.  We would like to begin fundraising for our students and 
they will be given credit towards the trip, for the monies they sell.  We will begin with 
orders for Beef Jerky in late May. 
 We look forward to meeting with you and sharing plans for Sacred Heart 
Catholic School in 2015-2016. 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
Susan Berlingeri 
Karen MacGregor 


